ANNOUNCEMENTS

Individual subscribers to Utilitas automatically become members
of the International Society for Utilitarian Studies (ISUS) which
sponsors conferences, meetings, and other activities of interest to
readers of this journal. On 27-29 August 1994 the fourth international
ISUS conference was held at Chuo University Surugadai Memorial
Hall in Tokyo. Approximately 130 scholars from twenty countries
attended and the conference, organized by Professor Yoshio Nagai and
a distinguished and energetic Organizing Committee, was a great
success. Plans are now being made to hold the fifth international
conference in New Orleans in April 1997. The conference will be
organized by Professor Jonathan Riley of the Murphy Institute at
Tulane University on the theme of ‘Reconsidering Utilitarianism’.

Membership of ISUS provides a unique way of making contact with
international scholarship connected with utilitarianism. For example,
ISUS is closely linked to the Iberoamerican Society for Utilitarian
Studies (SIEU), which, under the direction of Professor Esperanza
Guisan, sponsors various conferences and publishes the journal, Telos.
For further information about ISUS, please contact the Honorary
Secretary, Dr Philip Schofield, Bentham Project, University College
London, Gower Street, London WC1E 6BT, UK.
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